CMA A. Om Prakash

I have great pride to address you as the chairman of the Journal Committee.
The Journal is not only the official organ of the institute; it is the window to
the activities of the Institute. We are also exploring the possibility of giving
some CEP credit for reading the articles of the Journal.

Last year has been an eventful year for your Journal. The improvement has
been tremendous. The paper quality has improved; the articles have changed
for better. The special issues are meaningful and current. And as you are
aware, the Journal has gone full colour!!

We shall at journal committee, thrive for further improvement of ““The
Management Accountant’”’. The improvement is possible when we get
suggestions, criticism and feedback. The editorial team of the Institute is doing
excellent work in improving the journal.

Let us look at “The Management Accountant as a journal showcasing the four
pillars of our professioni.e., Accounting, Management, Statutory and Strategy.
This will give us focus on our activities. This will also make us look towards
our goals and fine tune our strategies. This is a primary requirement of the
institute.

I want more number of members to showcase their writing talent through
articles, case studies, Analysis etc. This will also help us to share the knowledge
and experience.

I wish all of you best of luck,

Happy reading!!!

(A.Om Prakash)
Chairman, Journal Committee
1st August 2012
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